
Sue.Howe@hsl.gsi.gov.uk

From:Sue.Howe@hsl.gsi.gov.uk
Sent:Thu, 7 Jan 2021 16:50:52 +0000
To:Planning Mailbox
Subject:Re: Planning Application Consultation - 20/1446/FUL
Attachments:ufm18.pdfDear Sir or Madam 

HSE is a statutory consultee on relevant developments within the consultation distance of a hazardous 
installation or a major accident hazard pipeline. Planning Authorities should use HSE's Planning Advice 
Web App to consult HSE on such applications and produce a letter confirming HSE's advice. This service 
replaces PADHI+ HSE's on-line software decision support tool. 

The Web App can be found here;

http://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice 

All planning authorities were contacted prior to the launch of the Web App with log in details to set up an 
administrator. This administrator will be able to set up other users within the organisation. If you require 
details of the administrator for your organisation please contact us. 

Planning Authorities should use the Web App to consult HSE on certain developments including any which 
meet the following criteria, and which lie within the consultation distance (CD) of a major hazard site or 
major hazard pipeline. 

 residential accommodation; 
 more than 250m2 of retail floor space; 
 more than 500m2 of office floor space; 
 more than 750m2 of floor space to be used for an industrial process; 
 transport links; 
 or which is otherwise likely to result in a material increase in the number of persons working 

within or visiting the notified area.

There are additional areas where HSE is a statutory consultee. For full details, please refer to annex 2 of 
HSE's Land Use Planning Methodology: www.hse.gov.uk/landuseplanning/methodology.htm 

There is also further information on HSE's land use planning here: www.hse.gov.uk/landuseplanning/ 

Regards 

Sue 

HSE's Land Use Planning Support Team 
HSE Science and Research Centre
Harpur Hill, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 9JN

THE HSE LUP PHONE NUMBER IS NOT CURRENTLY  MONITORED DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC. 

ALL HSE LUP TEAM MEMBERS ARE WORKING FROM HOME DURING THIS PERIOD AND WILL RESPOND TO 
ENQUIRIES RECEIVEDAT THIS E-MAIL ADDRESS: lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk . 

The current COVID 19 Pandemic is making receipt of, and access to, post extremely problematic.  HSE would be grateful 
if you could avoid sending hard copy mail wherever possible and instead send electronic versions. 

http://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice
www.hse.gov.uk/landuseplanning/methodology.htm
http://www.hse.gov.uk/landuseplanning/


Please let us know by email of any instances where this is not possible and hard copy mail needs urgent attention. 

Find out how HSE is Helping Great Britain work well 

For HSE's Land Use Planning Advice Terms and Conditions, please click on the following link 
https://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice and then click on 'terms and conditions'. 

From:        <planning@blaby.gov.uk> 
To:        <lupenquiries@hsl.gsi.gov.uk>, 
Date:        07/01/2021 11:41 
Subject:        Planning Application Consultation - 20/1446/FUL 

 Please see attached document.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed.
If you have received this email in error please notify the
originator of the message. This footer also confirms that this
email message has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority,
states them to be the views of Blaby District Council.

Scanning of this message and addition of this footer is performed
by Sophos Email Security software in conjunction with 
virus detection software.

Blaby District Council, 0116 275 0555, www.blaby.gov.uk
**********************************************************************

ATTENTION:
 
This message contains privileged and confidential information intended for the 
addressee(s) only. If this message was sent to you in error, you must not disseminate, 
copy or take any action in reliance on it and we request that you notify the sender 
immediately by return email.
 
Opinions expressed in this message and any attachments are not necessarily those held by 
the Health and Safety Laboratory or any person connected with the organisation, save 
those by whom the opinions were expressed.
 

http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
http://www.hse.gov.uk/strategy/
https://www.hsl.gov.uk/planningadvice
www.blaby.gov.uk
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/
http://www.hsl.gov.uk/


Please note that any messages sent or received by the Health and Safety Laboratory 
email system may be monitored and stored in an information retrieval system.

Think before you print - do you really need to print this email? 

Scanned by MailMarshal - Marshal's comprehensive email content security solution. Download a 
free evaluation of MailMarshal at www.marshal.com
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